
Autumn, 2019 

Welcome Back! The air is becoming a little crisper and soon, just before falling, the leaves will begin to 

change to a beautiful collection of brown, red, orange, and purple hues.  Just as our little corner of the 

world seems to move into hibernation or dormancy, the inside of our school is bustling with activity!  

The students are moving through the halls with confidence, making new friends, and they are feeling the 

rigor of being challenged to “go the extra mile.”  Whether it is an academic challenge or the challenge to 

be kind, we all aspire to be the best version of ourselves.   

The students and staff of Schuylkill School are working hard to be good citizens!  Whether it is through 

the curriculum or community service, their efforts reflect “thinking globally, but acting locally.” Enjoy 

this beautiful season of new beginnings for our Schuylkill Elementary School community. 

Warmest regards, 

 
Dr. Catherine Renzulli 
Principal 
Schuylkill Elementary School 
  


